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Cardinal Gibbon Drama 
Department Presents 

In The Heights 
 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL — The Cardinal Gibbons High School Drama Department 
presents its first show of the fall semester if 2018. In The Heights tells the story of a 
vibrant Hispanic community in New York City’s Washington Heights neighborhood - a 
place where the coffee from the bodega is always flowing, the windows are always 
open, and the streets are exploding with the songs and rhythms of three generations. 
It’s a community ready for change, full of hope, dreams, and pressures, where the 
biggest struggles can be deciding which traditions you take with you, and which ones 
you leave behind.  
 
In The Heights, written by Lin-Manuel Miranda (behind the Hamilton phenomenon), 
runs October 5th through October 7th at the Rose and Alfred Miniaci Performing Arts 
Center on the main campus at Nova Southeastern University in Davie (3100 Ray 
Ferrero Blvd. Davie, FL 33314).  Performances take place Friday and Saturday at 
8pm, with a matinees at 2pm on Sunday. Appropriate for middle school students and 
above. The production features a full band of twelve musicians from the local 
community and Cardinal Gibbons students. 
 
Tickets are $12 for advance sales and $18 at the door. For more information visit 
www.cghsdrama6362.weebly.com. To purchase tickets, call (954)491-2900, ext. 135, 
or visit the lobby prior to each performance. 

http://cghsdrama6362.weebly.com/
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